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stop responding to every whim that a newspaper editor may 
indulge in writing an editorial or directing the news in 
terms of saying certain items are more important than 
others, therefore more space will be given to these items 
and one thing we decide we're going to criticize at this 
newspaper says the editor is the fact that the Legislature 
will not limit itself in debate. How many times have you 
seen newspaper articles and editorials criticize the Legis­
lature for dealing in trivia but open that same newspaper 
and the vast majority of it Is given to trivia. When the 
television editorials are given, watch television for 
twelve hours and the vast majority of that n only is 
trivia but it is insane. Listen to the radio which will 
give an editorial in opposition to the Legislature and 
most of what they give is trivia and nonsense. So the 
Legislature is going to have to adopt for itself an atti­
tude about itself and then select rules which will facili­
tate the operations of the Legislature but not cripple It.
If we did reach a turn where the vast majority felt that 
there was obstructionism strictly for the purpose of ob­
structionism, then a vote could be taken at that time to 
institute whatever was necessary to get past that rough 
spot. But to envision or postulate an unusual circum­
stance and adopt a rule for that particular circumstance 
which is going to cover all activities of the Legislature,
I think is a mistake. So I am opposed to this rule change 
and I hope that enough of you will vote against it so that 
as intelligent as Senator Beutler is he will be frustrated 
in this effort. And one other thing I have to say, as I 
look to my immediate right, look to my immediate left and 
look in the mirror, based on the intelligence quotient In 
this row I have to call this the brains for us now.
SENATOR CLARK: Senator Rumery.
SENATOR RUMERY: Mr. President, I would like to call the
question.
SENATOR CLARK: That won't be necessary. We don't have any
more lights on. The question before the House is the adop­
tion of rule h7. All those in favor vote aye. All those 
opposed vote nay. Have you all voted? Have you all voted? 
Record the vote. Senator Beutler.
SENATOR BUETLER: Now, Mr. Speaker, I would like to have a
Call cf the House and a roll call vote please.
SENATOR CLARK: A Call of the House has been requested. All
those in favor of a Call of the House will vote aye, opposed 
vote nay. Record the vote.
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